
Early Admission of High School Students
Wilkes University will consider admission for exceptionally gifted and motivated students who wish
to enter the University without completing the requirements for a high school diploma.

In order to be considered for admission to the University, applicants must provide all of the
materials listed under the "Acceptance for Admission and Deposit" section of this bulletin and
must submit at least one letter from a high school official granting permission for early admission.
Applicants must also successfully complete an interview with a counselor in the Office of
Admissions.
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